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EBT cards are made to last for years. You can use the same EBT card for as long as you receive 

benefits.  You are, of course, entitled to receive replacement cards if yours is lost or stolen. 

However, if the number of cards you order continues to show the same pattern of unusually high 

replacement requests, we may refer your case to the Fraud Investigation Unit to conduct an investigation 

to ensure that your EBT card is not being misused.  

If you have questions, please call (202) 727-5355. If you are Hearing Impaired, you may call TTY/TDD 

711 (855) 532 5465.




